

Whitstable Junior School

Oxford Street, Whitstable, Kent, CT5 1DB Tel: (01227) 272385
Headteacher: Mrs. Annie Knoupe BA (Hons) PGCE, NPQH
e-mail: manager@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk

28th June 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

You may have heard in the media that the Government have announced that from September 2023 state-funded mainstream schools should deliver a school week of at least 32.5 hours.

We have decided to make this change for September 2022. Our school hours are already very nearly in-line with this and we just need to make a very small change. This change will be that registration will be at 8:45am not 8:50am.

This means that the gate will close in the morning at 8:45am rather than 8:50am. We will open the school gate at 8:30am and children will come straight into school as they arrive, which remains the same as currently.

Kind regards,

Annie Knoupe Headteacher













